
 

 

 

 

HEARING NOTICE 

COOK MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Cook Memorial Public Library District will hold a public 

hearing on the Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for FY2022-2023 on Tuesday, 

September 20, 2022 at 6:15 p.m. in the Meeting Room at the Cook Park Library, 413 N. 

Milwaukee Avenue in Libertyville, Illinois. A draft of the Ordinance will be available at 

both locations and at www.cooklib.org. 

 

 

      Wendy Vieth, 

      President 

 

August 18, 2022 


